
          
    

Summary of Key Points from the BCLGA Executive Meeting December 2019 
 
Competitions : 

 County Championships and Par 3 being planned 
 
Governance: 

 Final draft Business Plan discussed for issue in January 2020  

 Tri-fold being revised for 2020 and will be issued in early January 2020 

 Succession planning: revised job descriptions in preparation for the vacancies that 
will fall vacant in November 2020 

 
Finance: 

 The County's financial position was reviewed. Costs are increasing due to the success 
of the County team at County Match Week and National Finals, the grant scheme 
and the Gala Day. Whilst the grants and Gala Day are discretionary expenditure, the 
costs of sending the team to CMW and NFW need to be included in future core 
expenditure.  As a result the following decisions have been reached and will be 
explained to delegates in February 2020: 

o the affiliation fee will increase from November 2020  
o the tradition of a County Captain's charity will be reviewed 
o Entrance fees for competitions have not been increased for some time. It was 

agreed that a new schedule of entry fees would be actioned for 2020 
o County Cards: From 2020, all ladies whose clubs participate in the County 

card scheme (which is all Bucks clubs except The Buckinghamshire and 
Woburn) will be eligible for a County Card free of charge (except for a small 
postage/admin cost). This will be a good membership benefit (worth circa 
£15 per annum) 

o various 2019 expense lines to be looked at in more detail to see whether any 
other costs can be trimmed 

 
February 2020 Delegates Meeting : 

 Main discussion topics 
o how to increase the number of ladies playing golf and joining golf clubs 
o Safe Golf 

 Executive Vacancies 

 Bucks Shield first round draw 
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